OFFICE OF THE SUPERVISOR
TOWN OF GUILDERLAND
GUILDERLAND, N.Y. 12084

June 1, 1983

Dr. James Lane
44 Providence Street
Albany, New York 12203

Dear Jim:

I want to extend sincere congratulations to you on behalf
of myself and the Town Board on your recent election as Vice-
President of the McKownville Improvement Association. The Associa-
tion has provided over the years a great deal of input for the
consideration of Town government. I have particularly appreciated
this input over the past fifteen months. This input has been very
helpful to this office and to this Town Board in making decisions
concerning many matters that have an impact on the eastern end of
Town.,

Your efforts are very much appreciated and admired. Once again
congratulations and keep up the good work.

Sincerely,
— )

Kevin A. Moss




